
 
 
Lindsay Jones, CEO of NCLD: Allegations that a few individuals falsified disability status 

and sought accommodations must not harm the millions of students with disabilities 
who really need them. 

  
WASHINGTON -- ​The wide-spread college admissions cheating scheme that has recently come to light is 
incredibly discouraging and does a serious disservice to students who have ​real ​disabilities and rely on 
accommodations in school. The allegations state that families encouraged their children to fake a 
disability to get accommodations that would allow them to cheat on high stakes tests to gain college 
admission. This alleged gross misuse of accommodations to facilitate cheating should not be used to hurt 
individuals who have real disabilities and rely on these civil rights protections to succeed. 
 
As we watch this issue play out on the national stage, let's remember one thing: A very small number of 
entitled and manipulative individuals took advantage of the system, but we must not allow it to harm the 
millions of students with disabilities who have a right to accommodations and deserve to live in a society 
where they have the opportunity to obtain a great college education. 
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For more information, please contact:  
Meghan Whittaker, Esq., Director of Policy 
mwhittaker@ncld.org ​●​ (202) 464-2140  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About the National Center for Learning Disabilities  
The mission of the National Center for Learning Disabilities is to improve the lives of the 1 in 5 children 
and adults nationwide with learning and attention issues—by empowering parents and young adults, 

transforming schools and advocating for equal rights and opportunities. We’re working to create a 
society in which every individual possesses the academic, social and emotional skills needed to succeed in 

school, at work and in life.  
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